
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Monday 12
th

 March 

 

RE: G Live Music Festival final arrangements 
  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As I am sure that you are aware, Wednesday 21
st
 March is the G Live Music 

Festival.  Here are the organisational details for the concert day. 

 

Orchestra and Recorders 

Orchestra and recorder children will need to meet at G Live by 3:30pm.  They 

should bring their instrument in a named case and music, as well as a packed 

dinner which contains no fizzy drinks or glass bottles.  We suggest that all of the 

food is in disposable bags so that we can dispose of any rubbish at the end.  

 

Choir 

Choir children should meet at G Live by 4:30pm.  They need to have their dinner 

before arriving but may want to bring a small snack and a drink with them in 

disposable containers.  We strongly suggest that all children refrain from bringing 

coats and bags as it makes it harder for them to leave quickly at the end of the 

performance.   

 

The children will be given shirts and ties for the performance.  Please can they 

come to G Live wearing these.  We suggest they don’t wear a jumper as it gets 

extremely hot on the stage. Girls can also wear red bows/hair ties/hair bands. 

 

You will need to collect your child from G Live at the end of the show, which 

will be at approximately 8.15pm.  Keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

(@JuniorNorthmead) for up to date timings.  As always it is going to be very busy 

at the end of the performance and we ask that you remain in your seat until our 

school is called before making your way to the foyer to find your child.  It is 

important that you do this to avoid the rush which has taken place in previous 

years.  If you are waiting in the foyer to collect your child, please remain there 

rather than attempt to come into the hall.  Please ensure you notify a member of 

Northmead School staff before taking your child. 

 

After the concert, please can you return the ties and shirts to me, washed and 

ironed, before the end of term (29
th

 March).  Thank you for your help.   

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the concert. 

 

 

 

 

Miss L Helgadottir 
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